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Redlands	Community	Financial	Services	Ltd	
Announcement	
Director	appointment	-	Beau	Dene	Hodge	
	
	
	
Dear	Shareholders,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Dirctors	I	am	pleased	to	announce	that	Beau	Dene	Hodge	has	been	appointed	as	
a	Director	of	the	company;	effecJve	27	April	2017.	
	
	
	
Faithfully	
	
	
	
	
	
Garry	White	
Chairman	


